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Upper Internal Drainage is close to agreeing the Statement of Common Ground following the issue of V2 March 2023.
The key points are the 9m buffer for IDB watercourses from the top of the bank and 10m buffer for other watercourses
from the centre line. With further consultation for temporary works. Also the Landscape and other plans are for illustrative
purposes only and not definitive.
I look forward to seeing and commenting on the more detailed submissions when they are available.


